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RFI RESPONSE 

RFI RESPONSE: RFI-03 

DATE:  JUNE 05, 2024 

SUBJECT:  PLUMBING QUESTIONS 

1. The water heater is located within the boiler room and is within the 50' requirement.  However, the contractor 
should conduct a site visit to verify dimensions and field conditions. 

2. Existing hot water heater is electric. 
3. There is a storm leader from the existing roof at the Northwest corner of the building (around the corner from 

the new addition). The contractor should conduct a site visit to verify dimensions and field conditions. 
4. Existing hot and cold-water piping is 3/4" in the boiler room.  It could not be determined if the pipe reduces in 

size in the ceiling cavity.   The contractor should conduct a site visit to verify dimensions and field conditions. 
5. No gas work proposed on this project. 
6. Trap primers shall be provided. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

David A. Tetro, Architect P.C. 

 




